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Cc: Chase Settle; Katie Parker
Subject: RE: Vince BGH #1 (1RP-3449)
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Ms. Yu,
 
The original closure report was submitted to the NMOCD District I Office on June 6, 2012,
where I began correspondences with Geoffrey Leking on June 14, 2012 and then Tomas
Oberding on March 2, 2015 with requesting closure where the excavation would be lined with a
20 mil liner and backfilled to prevent migration of chlorides.
 
Based off of information gathered from the NMOSE, depth to ground water is 114’ (Section 26,
10S-R35E) , attached.
 
From the time of the release (4/25/2012) to samples being collected (5/10/2012), that gave
accurate data of the chlorides and that was given to the NMOCD in a timely manner with the
closure request, complete horizontal and vertical delineation of release area was completed
then.
 
Liner specifications were to be a 20 mil liner that would cover the bottom and sidewalls of the
excavation.
 
With this release occurring on fee surface, I have not copied Amber Groves/NMSLO.
 
Thank you.
 

Robert C. “Bob” Asher
Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.
Artesia Division Office
EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety
 

 
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 2:35 PM
To: Bob Asher; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD
Cc: Chase Settle; Groves, Amber
Subject: RE: Vince BGH #1 (1RP-3449)
 
** External email. Use caution.**
Dear Mr. Asher:
 
I reviewed your closure report for 1RP-3449. Is there a reason why this was not submitted sooner?
As chloride levels are above the target of 250 mg/kg and probably migrated downwards, NMOCD
does not accept your closure report as written. Please provide
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·         additional documentation of depth to groundwater (e.g., NMOSE)
complete horizontal and vertical delineation of release area

·         liner specifications
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Bob Asher [mailto:Bob_Asher@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 3:21 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD
<Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>
Cc: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>
Subject: FW: Vince BGH #1 (1RP-3449)
 
Thank you.
 

Robert C. “Bob” Asher
Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.
Artesia Division Office
EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety
 

 
From: Bob Asher 
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2016 4:11 PM
To: Kristen.Lynch@state.nm.us
Cc: Amber Griffin; Chase Settle; Katie Parker
Subject: Vince BGH #1 (1RP-3449)
 
Kristen,
 
With the recent release on the Tenneco Pipe Line System (11/30/2016) and being
approximately 500’ southwest of the Vince BGH #1 battery, I am re-submitting the Form C-141
Initial Report and the Final Report from the 4/25/2012 release. I have enclosed supporting
documentation and would like to request closure based on all released water was recovered
from the tin horn where the release occurred, impacted soils were excavated and hauled to an
NMOCD approved facility and a liner will be installed within the excavation/tinhorn area.
 
With the work to be conducted on the Tenneco Pipe Line System, this open excavation could
be backfilled and the rancher concerns with his livestock could be eliminated.
 
Thank you.
 

Robert C. “Bob” Asher
Sr. Environmental Supervisor
Environmental Department
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EOG Resources, Inc.
Artesia Division Office

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)
EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety
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